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Lee Urban - Director of Planning and Development 
Jeanie Bourke - Inspection Division Services Director 

  

 December 10, 2007   

 Omni Point Communications 
 50 Visions Blvd 
 E Providence, RI  02914 

 CBL: 177  G002101 Mail  
 Located at 218 Stevens Ave 

  

 Dear Omni Point Communications, 

 This letter verifies that Construction performed under Building Permit # 07-0303 issued by the City of Portland at 
 the above address has been completed. Inspections have been recorded and the work appears to be in accordance 
 with the applicable code requirements.  

 
 This does not certify that the property is free of building code violations. 
  
 If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office.  
  
  
 Sincerely,  
  
  
  
 Michael Collins @ (207) 874-8694  
 Building Inspector 
 


